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New Members 
In the month of May we signed up 1 new member, Amy Lasswell, who was sponsored by Dana 
Johnston. We would like to welcome Amy to the Lodge and look forward to seeing you at club 
functions.        
 

Looking back 125 years! 
Since we will be celebrating our 125th anniversary in March of 2013, we thought it would be fun to 
look back at some of the minutes from past meetings.  Our first edition is from May 4, 1967.  Ray 
Boyd was the Exalted Ruler with Ed Hausknecht filling in as Secretary.  Frank O’Neill asked about 
purchasing a new color TV for the men’s bar area.  He had bids of $420.00, $449.95, $469.95, and 
$659.00.  The decision was held over to a future meeting.  There was some discussion about 
purchasing an organ for the dining room, but PER Art Manush made a motion that it be referred to the 
Trustees, which carried.  (Side note:  We still had that organ up until about 4 or 5 years ago.)  And 
finally, an election was held for the office of Secretary with Harold Morton being elected.  
 

125 Years Celebration 
We are planning a huge celebration for this event and will need much help in planning and also help 
at the time of the celebration. If you would like to be on one of the committees, please let us know if 
you can help. It can be as simple as helping putting decorations together, helping with mailings or 

even gathering any historical information that you have so it can be displayed during the celebration. 
Just call the lodge and leave a message that says " Yes, I can help with our 125th!" with your name 

and an easy number to get in touch with you. We will then contact you of the date and time of our first 
committee meeting.  

             
Rummage Sale 

On Saturday June 23rd, we will be having our rummage sale to raise money for our charitable 
activities.  We would appreciate any items that you would like to donate for the cause.  Just drop your 
un-wanted clothes or knick-knacks off at the Lodge, and we will take it from there.  If you need 
assistance dropping off your items or would like to help with this event, please leave a message on 
the Lodge answering machine.  
 

JUNE BIRTHDAYS 
10th Jerry Pleasant                                                                                     18th Michelle Phillips, Esquire          
                                                                                                             

 
JUNE 8TH DINNER  

SOCIAL HOUR 5:00 – DINNER 6:30 – $6.50 
 

On Friday the 8th we will be serving Roast Beef.  Please plan to attend and bring a prospective new 
member or friend.  We strongly request that if you are planning to attend, please call in a reservation 
so we can make sure we have plenty of food available.  A covered dish is always appreciated.   



Save the Date - Sunday, June 24th is the Elks Lodge #84 Movie Night 
 

Everyone, keep the date open to come to the third movie night sponsored by our Elks 
Lodge. Our movie this year will be "Spaceballs". There will be games, prizes and fun 
for the whole family.  
 
Our lodge will again to bring the Drug Awareness trailer and give our information 
about the Elks Organization. If you have not seen it or are aware of the literature that 
is given out, make sure you stop by. We will need people to man the trailer, if you 
would like to volunteer, please let us know. 

 
Come help setup, cleanup or just join the fun on June 24, Sunday, starting at dusk. Concessions will 
be available. Bring friends, family, children, grandchildren or even a date! Location is in the parking lot 
next to Drake Hardware & Software.  
 
 


